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Club email     secretary@southcoastcycling.org.au 
Web page       southcoastcycling.org.au 
Face book      www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=19152478395

South Coast Cycling club Sponsors and supporters. 

South Coast Cycling committee 
would like to wish everyone a  

Merry Christmas  

And a very safe New Year  

 We will see you all back on the 
track on 7th Jan. 2011  

 
 
 
 

   
   

 
 
 
 

City of Holdfast Bay Cycling 
Championships  

Graded Senior & Junior Criterium +  

Senior Straight line Sprints  

 26 Dec 9am – Glenelg  

HELPERS NEEDED FOR 26 Dec: Setting up, Sign 
on, BBQ, straight line sprint holders, Traffic 

marshall, cleaning up   
EMAIL the CLUB or speak to Ken or Catherine 

 

 

 

 

 

South Coast Cycling Club 
 

Exact Mining 
Services 

Australia Day Open 
26 Jan 2011 

 
Nominate NOW  

Seniors $20 Juniors $15  
Start 10 am  

Edwardstown Velodrome  
 

SA Cycling Events …. 
 26 Dec ‐ The City of Holdfast Bay 

Cycling Championships 
 7 Jan ‐ South Coast Cycling Club Track  

 14 Jan ‐ South Coast Cycling Club 
Track  

 16 Jan ‐ 2011 Santos Tour Down 
Under  

 26 Jan – Exact Mining Services 
Australia Day Open Track Race  

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Once again SCC will be raising 
money to purchase a 

 Bicycle Ambulance … 
through Oxfam Unwrapped  

 

In Malawi, communities can be 30km from the nearest health 
centre. Families have to carry sick patients on a bicycle or a 

wheelbarrow all the way to the hospital, which is both 
dangerous and slow. Your gift of a bicycle ambulance for the 
Blantyre District Health Office will safely transport expectant 

mothers and chronically ill patients to the nearest health 
centre. 

 
“The bicycle ambulance is helping us a lot, especially when it 

comes to pregnant women. 
Before we received this bicycle ambulance, some pregnant 

women delivered on the way to the hospital, and such a thing 
is dangerous as complications can arise.” Grace Lihembe, 

Community-Based Child Care Centre Chairperson, Malawi. 
 

 

 
 
 

If you have items that we can raffle or ideas to raise 
the $296 needed to purchase a bicycle ambulance – 

please see Ken or Catherine  
 

Through your help we will be able to help 
a great cause, as  this humble bike saves 

thousands of lives every year. 
 

Today we have $63.00 from last week’s 
raffle + $30 donation 

 

Junior Commission - Expressions 
of Interest 
Ian Pedler, Thursday, 16 December 2010 

Interested persons are sought to serve on the 
Cycling SA Junior Commission 

Further to the recent announcement regarding the 
appointment of Mardi Brougham to chair the Cycling SA 
Junior Commission, expressions of interest are sought by 
persons who would like to serve on this important 
commission. 

If you have an interest in developing the sport and would 
like to serve on this commission, please indicate this via 
email to Max Stevens at 
 max.stevens@cycling.org.au before close of business on 
Friday January 7, 2011 to allow appointments to made 
and a meeting of the new commission held later in 
January. It would be helpful if you could also include in 
this expression of interest some comments regarding what 
you have to offer the commission and any particular roles 
you would like to contribute to (eg fundraising, 
development, publicity etc). 

 

Christmas quotes  

Christmas is the season when you buy this 

year's gifts with next year's money.  

At Christmas play and make good cheer,  

For Christmas comes but once a year ‐ 

Thomas Tusser 

Christmas is not as much about opening our 

presents as opening our hearts." ‐Janice 

Maeditere 

 

South Coast Cycling club Sponsors and supporters. 


